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Comments: I have been a resident of SW Colorado for over 50 years.  This area is growing rapidly with not

always the best for the environment as part of the planning.  Protecting habitat, the environment and adding

wilderness should be, in my opinion, the priorities of the National Forest Service.  As a society, we need places

that restore and refresh us.  Places where the sounds of society are non existent. The earth needs places where

it is not invaded by us, where nature is allowed to do its "thing" without interference.  


